
Tuesday 21st January
Picasso Class Pick Up and Play 2:30pm

Tuesday 4th February
Mandela Class Assembly

Friday 7th Feb
PTA Sleepover

Thursday 13th Feb
Whole school Parents Are             

Friday 14th February
Children finish for half term

Monday 24th February
Children return from half term

Friday 28th February
Non Uniform-Bottle Donation

Thursday 6th March
World Book Day

Wednesday 12th March
Attenborough Class Assembly

Friday 14th March
Non Uniform-Chocolate/Easter Eggs Donation

Friday 21st March
Sports Relief

Tuesday 25th and Wednesday 26th March
Parents’ Evening

Wednesday 2nd April
PTA Easter Bingo
Friday 4th April

Egg Rolling Competiton
Children finish for Easter at 1:30pm

;

newsletter
Welcome back...finally! 

IMPORTANT DATES
It’s safe to say that the start of the Spring Term
certainly was not what I expected! Thank you

everyone for understanding regarding our snow
closures. It was not the decision we wanted to make

but certainly was the right decision to ensure
everyone’s safety. It was a huge community effort to
get the site safe: thank you to the staff who helped
clear the site, the parents who cleared the paths

outside of the gates and to the two wonderful
ladies, Michelle and Cath, who came and helped to

shovel snow off the paths. The Beechwood
community is truly amazing! 

We certainly had a herculean task to shift the snow.
Even the 15 bags of rock salt we had stocked up

were all used by Tuesday which left us searching for
places in Halton who has rock salt in stock. 

I’d like to take this time to thank Mr Smith who was
updating me each morning, often before 6am, of the

school’s snow situation. He has been amazing! 

I’d also like to thank my long suffering husband and
daughter who were here shovelling snow with me

last week- they didn’t get a break! 

Thank you all again for understanding in relation to
our staggered times as this has allowed us to get

every one into school safely. 

It’s been lovely to see the children return from the
Christmas break. 

We’ve had a great week filled with learning and fun.
Year 3 started their swim lessons and Year 3, 4 and

5 enjoyed a Geography field trip to Wigg Island
(photos on page 3).  
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Kagan- 166

House POINTS!
Costa- 196

DeBono- 190 Hyerle- 203

Well done to Jonathan Kuder for
winning a Gold Box prize this week! 
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PICASSO
Benjamin Edwardson and Rosie Green

ROSEN
Harrison Stelfox and Connor Mainwaring

ATTENBOROUGH
Lily Holleran and Oliver Wilkinson

PANKHURST
Louis Houghton and Isabelle Murray

HAWKING
Ben Naylor  and Frankie Jones

MALALA
 Ethan Sunter and India Nethercote 

MANDELA
Serena Maguire and Grace Holleran

CERTIFICATE WINNERS

GOLDEN BOX WINNER

wellbeing certificates
PICASSO

M ila Capewell
ROSEN

Alice Shephard
ATTENBOROUGH
Jackson Stokes

PANKHURST
Henry Shephard

HAWKING
Alayna Lillis

MALALA
Callum Charlton

MANDELLA
Jonathan Kuder



Years 3, 4 and 5 enjoyed their Geography field trip
this week. They visited Wigg Island and were able to

spot physical and human features of the River Mersey. 
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Following on from the latest information shared with parents
and carers regarding attendance, this image highlights the

importance of every minute in school. 

Attendance
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Recently, we have noticed a significant increase in the number of vehicles
parking in an unsafe manner during drop-off and pick-up times. We

understand that the school's location may pose challenges when it comes to
finding suitable parking spots. However, we kindly ask that you remain

mindful and considerate of others when parking your vehicles. 
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term time holidays
We have seen an increase in applications for Term Time holidays. As you
will have read in letters sent by Mrs Kidd last accademic year, the laws
around this have changed and become much tighter. I appreciate the

difficulties, yet unless there is an exceptional reason, we are not allowed
to authorise holidays and fines have to be issued. 
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